
Int’l  travelers  to  U.S.
increase after dip in 2016
By Beth J. Harpaz, AP

International arrivals to the U.S. increased 2 percent in
January 2017 compared with January 2016, the U.S. Department
of Commerce announced Wednesday.

The 5.6 million international visitors who arrived this past
January  represented  the  first  monthly  increase  in  inbound
international visits to the U.S. since June 2016, the agency
said in a release in Washington, D.C.

The Department of Commerce also issued its final report on the
2016 calendar year last week, counting a total of 75.6 million
international visitors to the U.S. last year. That 2016 figure
represented  a  decrease  of  2  percent  compared  to  the  77.5
million non-resident international travelers who arrived in
2015. Those visitors collectively spent $244.7 billion here in
2016, a 1 percent decrease in spending over 2015.

Read the whole story

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/08/intl-travelers-u-s-increase-dip-2016/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/08/intl-travelers-u-s-increase-dip-2016/
https://www.cnbc.com/2017/08/16/the-associated-press-intl-arrivals-to-us-increased-2-percent-in-january.html

